Newton And Biggin Parish Council Village
Newsletter - March 2020

Welcome To Our Latest Newsletter

Firstly a BIG WELCOME from your Parish
Councillors to all new residents in Ellis
Gardens. You may know this already, but
Parish Councils are the most local tier of local
government. They have legal responsibilities
(like open spaces and street lighting), but they
are also the voice of their community, so they
need to keep in touch. All of your Councillors
live in the community and are part of it. If
there’s anything you’d like to see in future

newsletters please let us know.
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